June 13th, 1922,

Dr. C. M. Hincks,

Associate Medical Director,

Canadian vational Committee for Mental Hygiene,
102 College Ctreet,

Toronto.

Dear Dr. Hincks: -

I beg to acknowledge receipt
of your letter of June 7th advising the Principal
that a mational Council for Mental Hygiene was

organized in England on May 4th.

air Arthur has left for Wimnipeg
to attend the Conference of Canadian Universities.
I shall bring your-letter to his attention on his
return and have no doubt he will be glad to learn
of the progress of Mental Hyglene.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.




